
ANSWER to November Question:   

B:    The Lung Transplant Coordinator 

 Rationale:  Of all the HCP listed, this employee would get priority because they work 
postoperatively with immunocompromised patients who are at high risk for influenza infection.  
Any HCP who works with high-risk patients should be vaccinated against influenza. 

 

 Reference:  APIC Text, 4th edition, Chapter 103 – Immunization of Healthcare Personnel 


